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MAY 5, 2011 - A Spring Sing is scheduled for Thursday, May 19, at 7 p.m. in the high school
cafetorium. This program involves fourth through eighth grade music classes, choirs, and
individual group performances. A $1 donation will be taken at door for those who are able to
support the Intermediate Honor Choirs. Popcorn and bottled water refreshments will also be
available for sale. Should be a great musical night out for all!
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